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KERALA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

ERRATUM NOTIFICATION

Sub: Kerala Public Service Commission - Technical Assistant (Visha) in Ayurveda

Medical Education Department (Cat. No. 586/2023)- Erratum Notification issuing

of - reg.

Ref: 1. Notification No. ER8-1/7/2024-KPSC dated 21.12.2024 .

2. Order of the Hon. Chairman in the file of even no. dated 20.08.2025.

It is hereby notified that the title of the Notification referred as 1, issued for selection to the post of

Technical Assistant (Visha) in Ayurveda Medical Education Department (Cat. No. 586/2023) is corrected

as NIL NOTIFICATION and the first paragraph is corrected as “ It is hereby notified that no eligible

and qualified candidates are available for selection to the post of TECHNICAL ASSISTANT

(VISHA) in Ayurveda Medical Education Department (Cat. No. 586/2023) for which an OMR

Examination was held on 04.05.2024 in response to the notification published in the Gazette dated

29/12/2023.”

The Notification No. ER8-1/7/2024-KPSC dated 21.12.2024 stands modified to the above extent.

(By Order of the Commission)

SAJU GEORGE

SECRETARY

KERALA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Office of the Kerala Public Service Commission

Pattom, Thiruvananthapuram

Approved for issue,

Section Officer,ER VIII

No: ER8-1/7/2024-KPSC Thiruvananthapuram.
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